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Watts Remy

From: Richard Gross <rb144@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 12:43 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Fwd: SB 926 please forward to be heard on the floor

Previous e-mail might have had the wrong address. Sorry. Please forward this to the appropriate place. 
Thank you, 
Richard Gross 
 
 

Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Richard Gross <rb144@icloud.com> 
Subject: SB 926 please forward to be heard on the floor 
Date: April 2, 2019 at 12:30:14 PM PDT 
To: send.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 
 
Oregon State Legislators, 
 
I have lived rurally in Western Oregon for over 40 years having opposed the application of toxic 
herbicides to coast range lands for almost that long. We are at a point in time where our opposition to 
that archaic practice is being strongly validated. Long dismissed as harmless, the Bayer company 
manufacturers of glyphosate, have  lost two multi-million damage suits in California due to proof of 
cancer causation. The truth is being revealed on a wide scale that as suspected, these strong herbicides 
cause sickness, death, nervous and immune system disorders.  
 
When will our elected representatives cease neglecting the health of our citizenry and along with the 
chemical and logging industries persist in considering us collateral damage in the  propaganda war of 
“jobs”?  
 
Sincerely, 
Richard Gross 
Deadwood, Oregon 97430  

 


